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Wendy Collard

From: Wendy Collard
Sent: Monday, 29 May 2023 01:06 p.m.
To: oliver@taxpayers.org.nz
Subject: FW: Bonuses LGOIMA [#11360DJ]

Kia ora 
 
I refer to your LGOIMA request for informaƟon on bonuses as below and advise that Dunedin City Council has not given 
out any bonuses/pay awards to its employees or ExecuƟve Senior Leadership Team. 
 
Kā mihi 
 
 
Wendy Collard 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group        

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3374   |  E wendy.collard@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 

 

   -----Original Message----- 
From: oliver@taxpayers.org.nz 
Sent: Monday, 1 May 2023 02:22:06 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: BonusesLGOIMA 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
This is a request for official information under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting 
Act 1987 relating to bonuses/pay awards given to staff in your organisation. 

  

We request the following information: 

 Please provide a breakdown of all the bonuses/pay awards your organisation has given out to 
its employees in the 2022/2023 financial year.  

o Please ensure this breakdown includes job title, position description, salary band and an 
indication of the value of the salary band. 

o By breakdown I mean the number of bonuses/pay awards given out and the value of 
each bonus. 

 For the Executive/Senior Leadership team, I would like the same information in a separate 
summary. 
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We do not wish to cause unnecessary expense or burden on your agency. If clarification of any of our 
requests is needed please call or email. Likewise, if a request proves unnecessarily burdensome in form 
and we are likely to be able to adjust it to be more specific or better suited to your information systems 
without losing the benefit of what is sought, please also get in touch. If there is likely to be a delay in 
being able to assemble or provide some of the information requested, please provide the rest of 
the information as it becomes available.  

  

To avoid unnecessary printing and postage costs, we ask that you send a confirmation of receipt, the 
response and any other correspondence related to this request to oliver@taxpayers.org.nz.Please 
include the following reference in the subject line: BonusesLGOIMA. 

  

Do let me know if you need anything. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Oliver 

  

Oliver Bryan 

Investigations Co-ordinator  |  New Zealand Taxpayers' Union  |  Auckland Ratepayers’ Alliance 

Phone +64 4 282 0300  |  Mob +64 027 321 1283  |  Email oliver@taxpayers.org,nz   

  

New Zealand Taxpayers’ Union Inc.  |  Main +64 4 282 0300  | 117 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6011  |  PO Box 10518, The 
Terrace, Wellington 6143  |  www.taxpayers.org.nz 

Auckland Ratepayers’ Alliance  |  Main +64 9 281 5172  |  41 Shortland Street, Auckland 1010  |  PO Box 133099, Eastridge, 
Auckland 1146  |  www.ratepayers.nz 

  

We are 100% funded by people like you.  If you like what we do, join the Taxpayers’ Union or the Auckland Ratepayers' 
Alliance. 


